
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Aaron Pachlhofer
Subject: RE: Ling Battery Spill C-141
Date: Thursday, October 12, 2017 7:14:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning Mr. Pachlhofer:
 
Noted. Thanks for the revised C-141, but an annotated one will not be sent back to you.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Aaron Pachlhofer [mailto:aaronp@forl.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 4:21 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Ling Battery Spill C-141
 
Not sure why I put Ling #2 on there, chalk that up to a typo.
 
The battery is the Ling Federal (Commingled).  It is on the same well pad with our Ling Federal 3 well.  Attached is a revised C-141
to reflect the proper battery name.  I have also attached a picture of the sign at the battery for your reference.
 

Aaron Pachlhofer, P.G.
Environmental Coordinator
Fasken Oil and Ranch, Ltd.
6101 Holiday Hill Road
Midland, TX 79707
432-687-1777 Office
830-377-9190 Cell
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 12:18 PM
To: Aaron Pachlhofer <aaronp@forl.com>; Shelly Tucker <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: RE: Ling Battery Spill C-141
 
Dear Mr. Pachlhofer:
 
Please be advised that the initial notification was for Ling Federal #3 tank battery. Please verify.
 
The 1RP for this incident is

4842 10/11/2017 A Fasken Oil Ling Federal #2 battery  19S-34E-31B 10/11/2017
 
Please note that a release characterization/delineation workplan as detailed in the attachment must be approved by NMOCD
BEFORE any remediation work.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
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approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: Aaron Pachlhofer [mailto:aaronp@forl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 3:27 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Shelly Tucker <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: Ling Battery Spill C-141
 
Olivia and Shelly,
 
Please find C-141 attached. Please note that we do not have the police report yet, but I will forward it as soon as I have it.
 
Thanks,
 

Aaron Pachlhofer, P.G.
Environmental Coordinator
Fasken Oil and Ranch, Ltd.
6101 Holiday Hill Road
Midland, TX 79707
432-687-1777 Office
830-377-9190 Cell
 
From: Eng Copier 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 4:21 PM
To: Aaron Pachlhofer 
Subject: Attached Image
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